
 

 

29 April 2019 

 

 

Arta Montero 

PGE Beaver Generating Station 

80997 Kallunki Road 

Clatskanie Oregon 97016 

 

Re: New UV Reactor (PR #165-2018) 

PGE Beaver Generating Station (WS # 05246) 

Final Approval  

 

 

Ms. Montero, 

 

Thank you for your submittal of supplemental plan review information for the new UV 

reactor for PGE Beaver Generating Station to the Oregon Health Authority’s Drinking 

Water Services (DWS).  DWS received written verification that the project has been 

completed and that all conditions of the February 2019 conditional approval letter have 

been met, including verifying automatic shut-off triggers after reactor installation.  

Earlier, our office received plans, rationale and a $825 plan review fee. 

 

The project involves adding a full-scale UV reactor, VIQUA Pro24-186, to the existing 

treatment process.  

 

The project is granted final approval and you may place the facilities into use.   

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at the information above.  Thank 

you for your cooperation in completing the project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Pete Farrelly, P.E.  

Regional Engineer 

Drinking Water Services 

 

enc: Monthly surface water report 
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